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Mr. R. C. Arnold

Ceneral Operations Manager
GPU Services Corperation

260 Cherryhill Road
Parsippany, New Jersey 0705

Subject: EXTRA PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES FOR AREA TRANSMISSION SYSTEMS
FOR T

Dear Mr. Arnold:

In response to vcur leizer dated May 15, 1979, and the attached
mexorandica, we have revieved the sources of power thaz would be
available in the even: the extra precautionary measures previously

- instituted were rescindec. Wc concluce that the cozpletion of the
“gray znd vhite" esergzency diesel generators and the compietion of
the additional 12.8 kV feed to the cirevlating wvater putp house
assure adequate sources o pover for safe operation of TMI-2. 1
concur “ith the relaxation of the extra precautionary measures as
described in your Mav 1B letter and attachment.

Sincerely,

et

Richard H. Vollmer

Assistant Director for Systems
and Projects

Division cf Onerating Reactors
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